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I don't care if the Department of Ecology thinks cleaning this up will be too expensive for Unocal.
Tough luck. Unocal polluted this area for the sake of its profits, and should be held 100%
responsible for cleaning it up and restoring it to its natural state. With our salmon and orca
populations dwindling, it's important that we restore as much of the natural habitat of Puget Sound
as possible. If Chevron executives get too many complaints from shareholders, I could not care less.
Chevron makes hundreds of billions of dollars in profits every year. 


